Villa Del Monte Mutual Water Company
P.O. Box 862
Los Gatos, CA 95031-0862

June 27, 2024
2023 California Drinking Water Consumer Confidence Report (CCR)

This Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) is a document prepared to summarize and familiarize
you with the Villa Del Monte Mutual Water Company. The CCR is a report outlining the drinking
water testing requirements and current interpretations of the regulatory requirements that drinking
water systems are required to meet during each year of drinking water distribution.

The Villa Del Monte Mutual Water Company Water System ID# 4400595 provides a blend of
water purchased from the San Jose Water Company via the Montevina pipeline, and from our
own seasonal surface water source drawn from Laurel Creek. During this reporting period all
water was purchased from San Jose Water Company, this CCR includes water testing
performed for distributed water in the system. The San Jose Water Company’s 2023 water
quality report is available by link in our report.

The Villa Del Monte Mutual Water Company has performed water sampling and monitoring for
the 2023 calendar year. All laboratory analyses are performed by State Certified Drinking Water
Laboratories.

All sampling and sample analyses were performed in accordance with the Villa Del Monte
Mutual Water Company, Community Water System Sampling Plan. This plan is prepared under
the guidance of the California State Water Resources Control Board, Drinking Water Department
of Health Services, in accordance with the California Administrative Code; Title 22. In addition
to source water testing, the distribution system is routinely tested monthly for both Total Coliform
and E. coli bacteria as required under the Villa Del Monte Mutual Water Company Bacteriological
Sampling Plan. Routine sampling and monitoring of the water system will continue to safeguard
our water supply. The Villa Del Monte Mutual Water Company will continue to receive ongoing
guidance from the California State Water Resources Control Board and maintain a monitoring
program that will allow us to meet our goal; to maintain a drinking water supply that meets
established water quality standards.

The following Consumer Confidence Report document contains information about the
requirements of Community Water Systems, including some information that does not apply to
the Villa Del Monte Mutual Water Company Drinking Water System. This cover letter is intended
to summarize the important information that applies to our system. If you have any specific
questions about the water system please feel free to contact me at any time and I will assist you in
obtaining any additional information not included in this report.

Sincerely,
/ /W WW/Z,;»‘—

Mike Miller
President
Villa Del Monte Mutual Water Company
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